
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

  

Ref. No. 670/ SUBIS/2024     Date : 28.03.2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

 This is to inform here that due to inadvertent reasons Walk-in Interviews 

as per the Notice for Engagement of Guest Faculties in various subjects, 

scheduled on 03 and 04 April, 2024 has been postponed till the next set of 

instructions.  

 

      Registrar 
      Sanchi University of Buddhist- Indic Studies, 

      Sanchi, Distt. Raisen (M.P.) 


